
Beware of Wire Fraud 
When Buying a Home

According to the FBI, from 2013 
through 2017, there have been 
losses from reported cases of 
wire fraud of $5.52 BILLION.

It is estimated there are
4,000 HACK ATTEMPTS

per day nationwide. - FBI

IF YOU THINK YOU
MIGHT BE A VICTIM:

1. Using a previously know phone number, call the
supposed sender of the email to authenticate the 
change request - don’t call the number on the email.

2. If you suspect fraud, immediately notify the financial 
institutions and escrow agent involved in the transaction.

3. Contact your local law enforcement authorities and file 
a complaint with the FBI’s Internet Crime Complain Center 
at bec.ic3.gov.
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